
Albi,
I just received my new CU glasses and after borrowing 
them from anyone and everyone I saw on the cliffs, I am 
happy to have a pair of my own. I have been climbing 
professionally for over 30 years and my neck has suffered 
along the way. I have spent hundreds of dollars at the 
chiropractor and in physical therapy. These glasses are 
the future and I would recommend them to anyone.

Sincerely,
Robyn Erbesfield-Raboutou

Four time World Cup Champion
Five time US Champion
Head Coach of award winning TEAM ABC
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